
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:39:56 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:11 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Brad Irvine

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
A government decision to increase residential power rates by 50-100% is outrageous.  As an Ontarian, I am appalled
at the attempt to increase rates in this way.  I thought governments only behave this way in autocracies and banana
republics.  Your notice states i should expect "a total bill increase of more than 10%".  That is misleading and
borderline fraudulent once you read the fine print.  It will be much, much higher than that.

Please record my opposition to this increase.  It's a disgusting theft perpetrated on Ontario residents who have no
other option than to buy from a single provider.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



